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NOTICE FOR FINANCIAL CUSTOMERS  
UPON DESIGNATION OF TEMPORARY HOLIDAY ON AUGUST 14 

 
 
 
 

▪ All financial markets will be closed. Most financial institutions will be closed as well. 
▪ Financial customers with loans due August 14 can repay their loans on August 17 

without overdue interest. 
 

 
In commemoration of the 70th anniversary of the Korean independence, August 14 is 
designated as temporary holiday. All financial markets including securities and bond markets 
will be closed. Most financial institutions will be closed as well. 
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For any inquiry, please contact Foreign Press & Relations Team at fsc_media@korea.kr  


